
TO: MTHOA Board of Directors 

 

FROM: Communications Committee 

 

SUBJECT: Monthly Report 

 

DATE: February 10, 2012 

 

 

The hard copy version of the February News & Views went out on schedule on January 

30th and the e-mail version went out on January 28th.  

 

The Longneckers did not make any calls on new families during January.  

 

There have been two (2) deaths in the community since the January Board meeting. 

 

Ralph Billeter has “retired” from his position as News & Views Carrier after many years 

of faithful service. Tom Gayer of Cottonwood Lane has agreed to take over for Ralph. 

 

With the Annual Meeting taking place on February 25th, the publication of the March 

News & Views will be delayed so that the elections results can be reported and a photo of 

the new board can be published. Therefore, the e-mail version of the March News & 

Views will be sent out on February 27th  and the paper copies will start delivery on 

February 29, 2012. The deadline for inputs is February 21st.  

 

Ted Ackley, Chairman 

 

Committee Members: 

Val & Ethyl Gursky   - Flag Persons 

Ron & Bonnie Longnecker  - Greeters 

Nona Mattson    - Telephone Directory 

Norm & Fran Paulson  - Alt. Flag Persons 

Pat Paxson    - Clubhouse Scheduling 

Jeanie Rhodes    - News & Views Fliers 

Charlene Rose   - Clubhouse Bulletin Board 

Jim Wilkison    - Webmaster 

Bruce Williams   - Asst. Webmaster & Photographer 

Betty Ackley    - News & Views Distribution 

 

   


